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ONE MORE CHANCE TO APPEAL FOR APAR 

 The above issue was discussed & agreed by Board 

in the DC/JCM held on 15/16.02.2024.   

 The Staff who were affected by APAR grading for 

the last three years will get one more chance to 

represent to change / upgrade their grading.    

 Therefore, the APAR model link will be kept open 

for next two months. 

 Make use of the chance to upgrade the grading. 
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